
Hardeman County Appraisal District 
Jordan Light, Deputy Chief Appraiser 

P.O. Box 388 
Quanah, TX. 79252 

(940)663-2532 Phone 
email: jordan.light@qisd.net 

 
June 6, 2023 

Dear Board Member, 

 

I have enclosed the Agenda for the June 13, 2023 Board Meeting.  The purpose of this letter is to 
provide background and familiarize you with each item. 

 Item 3: We will open the meeting with the public forum and then will be the audit report 
presented by Denise Foster.   

 Item 5: This item is the review of the proposed 2024 Proposed Appraisal District Budget.  We 
have from our June 13th meeting to the adoption meeting to bring up any issues that need to be ironed 
out.  Please see the 2024 column in the attachment.  Also, we need to set the budget hearing date.  If 
we follow our historical norm the budget hearing date will be Tuesday August 15, 2023 at noon.   

  Item 9:  These are the information only items.  I’ll have an update on Protests, an ETA 
for Certification (I’m hoping to stay ahead of schedule for this year), and Truth-in-Taxation updates for 
the Taxing entities. 

 

I look forward seeing each of you on Tuesday. 

Regards, 

 

 

Jordan Light 


